Unit 201 Board Meeting
Monday, August 8, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 12:00 p.m. by Vice-President E.W. Sweeney. Attending the meeting
were Board members Paul Aguillard, Susan Nimmo, Liz Mackenzie, Kris Cherry, Patsy Pierce, Nixie Lynch,
and Executive Secretary, John Smalley. Not in attendance were Carolyn Worsham, Linda Briggs, Kay
Hooper, Kimberly Goodson, and Martha Oliver. Also attending the meeting was club member Frances
Price.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved.
John presented the financial reports for the months of June and July. They will be filed for audit.

Kris reported that the Orange club is doing well. The club continues to have their Party Day on the
second Friday of each month. Mini- lessons are given at 9:15 a.m. before the game at 10:00 a.m. every
Friday. A team game takes place every third Wed. at 10:00 a.m.

In Old Business, Tournament Chair, Frances, gave an update on the upcoming 499’er Tournament. The
dates are August 18, 19, and 20. All of the sessions will be pair games. The menu and sign up sheets will
be out soon with an emphasis on a need for money contributions for food items. Plans are in the works
for possibly having pizza/salad one day and chipped beef sandwiches/coleslaw another day. Check in
with E.W. if you are looking for partners.

Congratulations to Wayne Outlaw and Kris Cherry for becoming Life Masters at the Austin Regional
Tournament. Dates for their parties are being looked at and will be announced soon.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Kris Cherry, Secretary



